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Looking Forward to the New Year 
I hope everyone had an uplifting New Year celebration and is ready for 
another busy year. Thank you to Rabbis Koren, Fisher and Guttman for the 
outstanding high holiday services and programming. You delivered sermons 
that made us contemplate and look inside ourselves for ways to implement 
the lessons of High Holidays. Thank you to our Cantorial Soloist, the choir, all 
our special guest musicians, and shofar chorale, and thank you to our 
volunteer ushers, and staff for making sure everything ran as smoothly, as 
always. 
 
I’d like to share some of the things that are happening here at Temple 

Emanuel. 

-   We are already a week into our adult education classes. Please check them out, 
information is in the bulletin and online about future adult education classes.  
-   Sukkot and Simchat Torah are over and we had a wonderful time at the Shehechyanu 
Party on Oct 16.  
-   Planning for the next Jewish Festival is underway - please put March 26, 2023 on your 
calendar and be part of this amazing project.  (More on page 10) 
-   The new Security committee is hard at work considering options to safeguard our 
congregants and facilities.  
-   The Education committee and Kesher staff are updating our contingency plans to keep 
our children safe while at school.  
-   Thank you to the Brotherhood for again raising the Sukkah and the membership 
committee for the wonderful decorations and fabulous welcome party for newcomers.  
-   The Sisterhood book club is meeting in person. Thank you to Tracy Simon for keeping the 
Gift shop up and running. She could use a little help! (hint, hint)  
-   The Archive committee has partnered with UNCG to digitize our records. Look for them to 
be online soon! 
-   The Terumah committee held a second workshop and developed some wonderful ideas 
to help communicate with the congregation how donations are used to provide 
programming and education.  

Again and again, I am reminded what an amazing group of volunteers we have at the Temple. 
Please contact the Temple staff or 
me to join in on this rewarding 
work. Our community is so much 
better with your involvement.  

Lastly, I would like to welcome 
Mallory Ward, our new 
Administrative Assistant and Shira 
Snyder, our new Programming 
Director to our Temple family!  Please stop by the office and 
introduce yourselves. (More on page 11) 

Paul Benson 
Congregation President 
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Upcoming November Events 

The stitching group is going out to lunch, to Bravo! Italian Kitchen, on November 14. If you 
would like to go, please RSVP to Carol Rauch at carolrauch@me.com by November 10. 
Hope you can join us! 

Temple Emanuel's Stitching Group is back! Please join us in the library, Monday 
afternoons from 1:00-3:00p, for fun and friendship while you enjoy working on your 
projects.  
Carol Rauch is taking the initiative on this one.  
Email carolrauch@me.com for questions and suggestions.  

Temple Emanuel’s Immigration Sub-Committee and Definition Church 
en Espanol will be holding an event on November 5 at 5:00p at 
Definition Church (Merritt Drive Campus).  

It will be a cultural exchange to further the relationship among both 
congregations. It is a family friendly program so children are welcome. It 
is potluck style, so attendees are asked to bring a dish from their culture. 
The official invitation will be sent via email for people interested to 
register. No knowledge of Spanish is required for this event.  
Or register at https://signup.com/go/wzZdqHH. 

Join Temple Emanuel on November 4 at 6:30p for our Board Installation 
service at Greene Street. We are so excited to be back at 713 North Greene 
Street for our first Friday shabbat, so come and join us that evening! 

Join Aviv on Sunday November 13 at 11:00a to paint our new garden 
beds and get them ready for planting! We'll have coffee + tea,  
with a bring-your-own picnic lunch. Painting and playground all kid-
friendly. Aviv will be meeting at the ECEC Temple Emanuel Playground. 
Register at www.tegreensboro.org/upcomingevents 

December Teaser 
Things to look forward to: 
December 18- To welcome the First night of Hanukkah, Temple Emanuel will be having a 
large event full of fried goodness. There will be food, candle lighting, and more! More 
details to come! 

December 23-  Shabbanukkah is back! Join Temple for a fun Hanukkah Friday night service. 

December 24- A night of Asian food hosted by our Rabbi Andy! There will be time for 
everyone to connect and enjoy each other’s company while eating some yummy Asian food. 
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6 Points Havdalah on November 5 at 6:30p. Do you 
love Jewish summer camp? Are you already a 6 Points 
camp family? Are you considering sending your kids to 

Jewish summer camp for the first time and want to know more about some of our amazing 
Reform Movement options? If the answer to any of these questions is YES, please join us 
with your whole family on Saturday, November 5th at 6:30p to celebrate Havdalah with URJ 
6 Points! We'll hear presentations from URJ 6 Points Sports, Creative Arts Academy, and Sci-
Tech, as well as participating in camp activities and end with Havdalah together!  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 
 

 

 

 

 

5p Kesher 

5p Music 
Committee 
Meeting 

7p Adult B’nai 
Mitzvah Class 

7p Adult Hebrew 
Class 

7p Intro to 
Judaism 

7p Israel Class  

 10a Coffee & 
Connections 

6:30p  Shabbat 
Service at Greene 
Street and Board 
Installation 

 

 

9a Chevra Torah w/ 
Kaddish @ 10:15a 

10:30a Bar Mitzvah 
of Ben Levine  

5p Stranger-to-
Neighbor Potluck @ 
Definition Church 

6:30p 6 Points 
Havdalah 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
9a Jewish 
Community Blood 
Drive 

9:30a Kesher 

10a Immigration 
Subcommittee 
Meeting 

 

 1p Stitching 
Group 

7p Adult B’nai 
Mitzvah Class 

7p Adult Hebrew 
Class 

 

“Leave your 
Lights On” night 
for Kristallnacht 

7p Intro to 
Judaism 

6p Executive 
Committee Mtg. 

 

10a Coffee & 
Connections 

6:30p  Shabbat 
Service   

 

 

9a Chevra Torah w/ 
Kaddish @ 10:15a 

10:30a Shabbat 
Service 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
9:30a Kesher 

10a Brotherhood 
Social Meeting 

11a-1p Aviv 

12:15p Kesher 
High 

 

 

Bulletin Deadline 

1p Stitching 
Group (Lunch @ 
11:30a) 

6p Terumah 
Meeting 

7:30p Board of 
Trustees 
Meeting 

 

12p Ladies who 
Lunch 

5p Kesher 

6p Membership 
Committee 
Meeting 

7p Adult B’nai 
Mitzvah Class 

7p Adult Hebrew 
Class 

12p Schmooze 
with the Rabbis 
with Rabbi Ron 
Kronish 

7p Intro to 
Judaism 

7p Israel Class  

5-7p Feast of 
Caring @ First 
Baptist Church 

 

 

 

10a Coffee & 
Connections 

5p-6:30p Shabbat 
B’Yachad with 
Dinner 

6:30p  Shabbat 
Service   

 

 

9a Chevra Torah w/ 
Kaddish @ 10:15a 

10:30a B Mitzvah  of 
Sage LeWinter  

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
9:30a Kesher  

 

 

1p Stitching 
Group 

 

 

  Thanksgiving 

 

 

6:30p  Shabbat 
Service   

9a Chevra Torah w/ 
Kaddish @ 10:15a 

27 28 29 30    
 1p Stitching 

Group 

 

 

1p Sisterhood 
Book Club 

5p Kesher 

7p Adult B’nai 
Mitzvah Class 

7p Adult Hebrew 
Class 

12p Friendship 
Circle 

7p Intro to 
Judaism 

7p Israel Class  

 

     

November 2022 
Temple Emanuel Calendar of Events 
November 2022 | Cheshvan - Kislev 5783 
Information is subject to change.  
Confirm at www.tegreensboro.org or with the office. 
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Our Word Cloud 
I recently saw a "word cloud" for the month of November.  In a word cloud, the biggest 
words are the ones mentioned most frequently. Thanksgiving, family, football, autumn, 
and pumpkin were among the terms that stood out. 

What would a Temple Emanuel word cloud for November look like? 

NCCJ, aka North Carolina for Community and Justice. Besides having its offices on the 
campus of our historic Temple downtown, the NCCJ of the Piedmont Triad's mission 
truly resonates with ideas central to Reform Judaism. Whether working to counter bias, 
bigotry, racism, and antisemitism, or connecting with youth from diverse places 
throughout our area, the NCCJ has been a key partner of Temple Emanuel for as long as 
anyone can remember. 

Tom and Linda Sloan will be honored as Citation Award Recipients at the NCCJ dinner which takes place 
annually each November. Their work in our area, and especially with Temple Emanuel, is legendary; the NCCJ 
will celebrate what we as a Temple have known for a long time. I am so proud of Tom and Linda and truly 
grateful for all that they have done within and beyond our congregation for decades.  Their leadership has 
been invaluable! I, together with so many who will be at the Citation Dinner, look forward to celebrating them 
for this high honor. 

Each year at the NCCJ dinner I look at the decades-long list of Citation recipients; if I am not mistaken, roughly 
20% of all honorees are Temple Emanuel members. They include civic leaders, business icons, our Rabbi 
Emeritus, and dedicated volunteers. Not only that, NCCJ Board leaders and students involved in their various 
programs have deep ties to Temple. NCCJ would rightfully appear large in Temple's November word cloud. 

A second larger word for November would be elections. Each November we have elections in the US. If you 
are registered and have yet to vote, I encourage you and others in your family/friend circle to do so. I also want 
to lift up the work of the many Temple members who have dedicated their efforts to this central American 
right. From those who have been involved in Get Out The Vote campaigns, to those who have led voter 
registration drives, to those who have advocated for voting rights and so much more, your efforts have been in 
line with the time-honored stances taken by Temple Rabbis and our movement. 

This November will also mark the fifth time in four years that Israelis are going to the polls. While the outcome 
of American elections are often easy to analyze within hours or days of the end of voting, the same cannot be 
said about Israeli elections. It takes roughly three months for Governments to form. The question in recent 
years, and one of the reasons why there have been so many elections, is if a government can be formed. If not, 
there may be a sixth election in the not-so-distant future. We will just have to wait and see. 

Speaking of Israel, November is an important month in modern Jewish history, at least as it relates to the 
creation of Israel.  In early November of 1917, as the Ottoman Empire was collapsing, the British government 
issued the Balfour Declaration recognizing the right for a "national home for the Jewish people" in our historic 
lands. 30 years later, on Thanksgiving weekend of 1947, the United Nations voted on the partition resolution, 
giving legal recognition for a Jewish state to be created following the end of the British Mandate for Palestine. 

Last but not least, Thanksgiving is a major entry in our November word cloud too. For years, we have broken 
this into two words: thanks and giving. While gratitude is something that we will always emphasize, we have 
focused more on giving, especially to those who might otherwise go without. I hope that you will be generous 
to local hunger relief projects, just as we were this High Holidays when 
our Corners of the Field collection brought over 2000 pounds of food 
to the Jewish Family Services' Food Pantry. Make it a point to participate 
in Greensboro Urban Ministry's Feast of Caring, whether in person or 
remotely.  Make this more than just a time of gratitude; make it a time of 
dedicated giving! 

My best wishes and blessings -  

Rabbi Andy Koren 
Senior Rabbi 
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Chevra Torah | In-person or on Zoom 

The community is welcome to join us every Saturday morning, 9:00-10:30a, for our master class, Chevra Torah. This 
study group, led by one of our rabbis, explores the weekly Torah portion. No prerequisite knowledge is needed and 
all, regardless of background, are welcome to attend. There is no charge for this class. 

Coffee & Connections | on Zoom 

Connect with Temple Members through casual conversation during Coffee & Connections every Friday at 10:00a 
on Zoom. Grab your beverage of choice and join us! (No meeting on November 25th) 

Adult Education 

Schmooze with the Rabbis featuring Rabbi Ron Kronish 
November 16 at 12 noon | on Zoom 
Join us as we get a chance to learn from Rabbi Ron Kronish about his book Profiles in Peace.  

In his new book he “will profile the lives, thoughts, feelings, and actions of six important 
peacebuilders-men and women, secular and religious: three Jewish Israelis … and three 
Palestinian Arabs.... The reader will learn about their visions for peace and their actions to 
bring their ideals to fruition, as much as possible, in the real world of the Israeli-Palestinian 
conflict.”  

This will be an incredibly insightful opportunity of learning so come with an open mind and 
curious questions. To learn more about Rabbi Ron Kronish visit his website 
www.ronkronish.com. To register visit www.tegreensboro.org/upcomingevents. 

Community Happenings 

NCCJ Dinner | Wednesday, November 9 | 6:00p-9:30p 
Linda and Tom Sloan are being honored by NCCJ at the Annual Citation Award Dinner on Wednesday, 
November 9.  Both Linda and Tom have been very active in Temple life for many years in many capacities, and 
the Temple is a much better place for their involvement here. This honor is truly deserved! Buy your tickets at 
https://www.nccjtriad.org/citation/ or call the Temple office if interested in joining the Temple table. 

Greensboro Jewish Community Blood Drive Sunday, November 6 | 9:00a-2:00p 
Greensboro Jewish Federation, 5509-C West Friendly Avenue, Greensboro 
To register please use this link: Schedule a Blood, Platelet or Plasma Donation | 
American Red Cross (redcrossblood.org).  

Feast of Caring | November 17 | 11:30a-1:30p and 5:00p-7:00p 
Every year, on the Thursday before Thanksgiving, the Greensboro community comes together to fight hunger 
by participating in the Feast of Caring. During the holiday season, many face hunger and are unable to sit down 
to a holiday feast. They will be alone, hungry and in crisis. All proceeds come back to Greensboro Urban 
Ministry programs to fight hunger, homelessness, and poverty in our community. Temple Emanuel was 
highlighted in Our State which highlighted the Feast of Caring. Temple has always been active and big 
supporter of the Feast of Caring, we hope the Temple community will attend the Feast this year. Go to https://
www.greensborourbanministry.org/home/feast-of-caring for more information. 

Friendship Circle lunch and program | November 30 | 12 Noon 
Come for a delicious lunch prepared in-house; greet old friends and make new ones.  
Program:  Microbes and Us with Robert Cannon will discuss current heath issues:  Alzheimer’s, dementia, Covid, 
the flu, etc. Rob Cannon (Ph.D., University of Delaware) is a Professor Emeritus of Biology at UNC-Greensboro. 
His research and teachings were focused on microbiology, immunology and virology.  He also taught for the 
Honors Program and was Graduate Director for the Master of Arts in Liberal Studies (MALS) Program. This Fall 
will mark 50 years of teaching at UNC-Greensboro for him.  If you are interested in attending contact Brenda at  
bhenley@tegreensboro.org or call the Temple office. 
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Welcome to the Hebrew month of Cheshvan, the only month which has 

zero Jewish holidays in it! This month started in October and immediately 

follows Tishrei, which includes Rosh Hashanah, Yom Kippur, Sukkot, and 

Simchat Torah. After all those wonderful celebrations and introspection, 

this might feel like a bit of a let-down. In fact, that’s why this month’s other 

name is  “Marcheshvan,” which literally means “bitter Cheshvan.” But it’s 

also possible to look at this month as an opportunity for a breather. Our 

spirits have been on high alert for the past month, 

and now we can take a pause to just… relax. When 

was the last time you just relaxed? If you’re like me, it 

has probably been a while! There is a social media 

account I follow called The Nap Ministry, and they’re 

tagline is “Rest is Resistance.” They believe that 

resting is a form of power. The founder, Tricia 

Hersey, wrote, “You don’t have to always be 

creating, doing, and ‘contributing’ to the world. 

Your birth grants you rest and leisure as well.” While 

this is not a Jewish organization, this is certainly a 

Jewish concept as well – just as God rested, so 

should we be able to rest. This month, I encourage 

us all to take that time to recharge and relax. 

Rabbi Libby Fisher 
Rabbi and Director of Education 

Time to Relax 

Karen Dresser, Courtney 
Aptaker, and two of the 
dozens of Temple's 
madrichim.  

Sukkot gathering with Temple 
Emanuel and Beth David 
Synagogue high school 
students. 
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ShinShiniot 

Hi, everyone!  We are Maskit and Noya, the ShinShiniot from Israel! 
We came to the Jewish community in Greensboro to volunteer for 
one year between high school and our military service. During the 
year we will lead activities about Israel for children and adults! 
Every month we will publish our monthly topic and write an article 
to give you all a taste of the coming month! 

For example, in the month of September we talked about Israeli 
inventions and in the month of October we studied and discussed 
cultures in Israel!  Throughout the months we learned a lot! 

The theme of November is Israeli sports! We will learn 
about Israeli sports teams, do Israeli sports tournaments 
and even do the Maccabiah! We are really looking forward 
to the month of November!  

Love- Noya and Maskit  
the ShinShiniot! 

Making sukkah decorations at Kesher  
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The Jewish Festival is Coming! 
Do you have fond memories of walking around the Jewish Festival, eating amazing food 
surrounded by friends and our great community?  Well you do not have to wait too much 

longer!  Mark your calendars, a full In-person Jewish Festival will be back on  

March 26, 2023! 

With the return of our full in-person festival, here is what you can look 

forward to: 

-The same amazing Jewish food you crave throughout the year 
- Lots of great vendors to shop, now inside and out.  You will have the space 
to really look and see what great goodies you can collect 
- Kids zone with inflatables and crafts (and of course cotton candy) 
- Music and Entertainment that will get you dancing and singing 
- Sanctuary Tours by our amazing Rabbis 
- New to the Festival, The Passover Shuk, collect everything you will need to celebrate and more 
- The Wall will be up to add your special notes to be brought to Israel 
- Best of all, the opportunity to spend time with friends and family 

However, the event wouldn't be a success without our wonderful 
volunteers, and we sincerely hope that all Temple members will contribute 
to helping make our return to a full festival a success.  Please watch for 
further communications on volunteer opportunities and sign up through 
our Sign up Genius to volunteer. 

We have compiled a great group of people to make sure we shine and show the community 
what an amazing Temple and Community we have.  Moving it to the Spring has allowed us to 
have more time to make sure our return to a full festival is even better. 

Save the date and tell all your friends in the  

Jewish Community and Greensboro area! 

Pictured on the cover (left to right): 
Itsik and Miriam Maaravi and Natalia Wasserberg 
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October Recap 

The Shehechyanu Party was fun and really brought the 
community together. It was great to see everyone enjoy each 
other's company and celebrate as a community. 

Several people played Simcha Bingo and won Menchies 
coupons! (Congratulations to our winners!) 

The Simcha boards will stay up for a while longer for everyone 
to get a chance to share different occasions they didn't get to 
celebrate with the community during Covid. 

There will also be papers out in the lobby for people to write their Covid stories and add to the 
Temple Emanuel Scrapbook. 

New Staff 

High Holidays 

It was lovely to see a full sanctuary for the high holidays. 
Thank you to all of the ushers, musicians, staff, volunteers, 
and everyone who made the holiday services and 
celebrations possible.  

Also thank you to everyone who donated food to the JFS 
Food Pantry and all of the volunteers who helped deliver 
the food to the pantry. The donated food is always greatly 
appreciated and encouraged throughout the whole year 
so please keep giving to the hungry and those in need. 

We have two new staff members here at Temple. Take time to reach out and introduce 
yourself to them. Here is more about them! 

Shira Snyder is a recent graduate from UNCG, she studied Biology at UNCG in 
her Undergraduate and Nanoscience for her Masters. She grew up not too far 
away in Chapel Hill and has now lived in the area for six years. She is very 
connected to her Jewish identity and is very involved in the Jewish community 
here in Greensboro. Before joining the Temple she worked for the Jewish 
Foundation of Greensboro. She is very excited to be here at Temple and to put 
together fun programs for the community.  

Originally from Las Vegas, NV and raised on the west coast, Mallory Ward is a 
new resident to Greensboro, after moving here from Sanford with her partner. 
She has a Bachelor of Fine Arts Degree in Costume Design from University of 
Las Vegas, Nevada. Mallory held numerous positions in the Entertainment 
Industry throughout the Southern Nevada region and Central Coast of 
California. She worked on the Las Vegas Strip overseeing costume and 
wardrobe management, as well as teaching at a children’s theatre. Mallory has 

also assisted on two touring Broadway productions. She previously worked in Lillington for a 
Forestry Consulting Agency and in Raleigh at a Funeral Home and Cemetery. She is excited to 
be a part of Temple Emanuel.  

11 



 

Early Childhood 
Shalom Chaverim, 

WOW! The last 2 months have been incredibly busy, busy, busy as well as 
joyous! First off, I would like to thank everyone who helped to support The 
Early Childhood Engagement Center by purchasing their round challah 
for our High Holidays fundraiser Todah Rabah! With your help our school 
raised over $700.00 dollars. I would also like to give a huge Todah Rabah 
to Marty and Steven Goldfarb. The Goldfarb family has generously offered 
to match up to $5,000 in donations by the end of the year for the 
preschool! For many years, the Goldfarb family have been donors to our 

Preschool through The Sara Jill Goldfarb Fund. The fund was started by their parents, Leo and 
Celia Goldfarb z”l, in memory of Steven’s daughter Sarah Jill. Over the years, the fund has 
provided scholarships and equipment for our preschool. Please be on the lookout for future 
ECEC fundraisers or help by donating to the ECEC to help us take advantage of this amazing 
opportunity that has been handed to us. 

We had fun making decorations for our school 
sukkah (thank you TE Brotherhood for setting it up) 
with our Israeli friend Noya. Noya is the Shinshiniot 
that comes 3 mornings a week and teaches our 
students all about Israel. We loved eating our snack 
and lunch inside of it. We also celebrated with our 
families in the “Big” Sukkah. We shook the Etrog 
and Lulav, celebrated our weekly Ta’Am Shel 
Shabbat, and had a yummy “Pizza in the Hut” lunch. 

At the beginning of this month, I am off to the Early 
Childhood Educators of Reform Judaism (ECE-RJ) 
conference. As a community of Jewish early childhood 
educators, we will move forward together to learn, 
reconnect, reimagine, and rebound. I can’t wait to share 
all that I have learned with my staff and students. 

Families with young children, please join us for Shabbat 
B’ Yachad, with dinner, on Friday, November 18th. Come 
enjoy songs, food, and your Temple community. Can’t wait to see you there. 

Last but not least I would like to wish you all a wonderful Thanksgiving, filled with love, 
gratitude, and good food. 

L’hitraot! 

Cassie 
Silverman 
Director of Early  
Childhood Education 

Making Sukkah decorations 

with Noya 

Lunch in out hut 

Lulav and etrog shake in the “Big” Sukkah 

Decoration making with Noya continued 
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Sisterhood Book Club Schmooze 

Join Temple Emanuel Sisterhood for their Book Club 

Schmooze on November 29, at 1p. The group will 

meet in the Temple Emanuel Social Hall and will be 

discussing the book Vixen by Francine Prose. 

Brotherhood News 
As we start to wind down from all of the High Holidays during the last few 

weeks, I wanted to thank all of the Brotherhood members who volunteered 

their time and effort in making these events seem flawless. You all make it 

seem like an easy task, but we all know the hard work, dedication and 

planning, weeks in advance that go into making this all come off seamlessly. 

We also want to thank everyone who participated in the Food drive as the 

JFS Pantry is running low on needed foods for the people who cannot afford 

to feed themselves and their families. It was very successful and when we 

delivered the food was greatly appreciated by the volunteers at the Food Pantry. The final food 

weight was 2393 pounds! The Brotherhood has been very excited to welcome in new members 

recently and is especially happy to see these people jumping right in and volunteering to help 

out with many of the projects we have taken on. It is our hope, that as we become able to return 

to indoor Brotherhood meetings (or possibly outdoor) all those who have not joined us in the 

past, make it a priority that they stop by at one of our meetings and say hello and get to know us. 

Looking ahead to Thanksgiving I am sure we will be doing a food drive to help make sure those 

who cannot afford to provide a Holiday meal for their family. We are all looking forward to the 

beautiful and updated expected reopening of the newly renovated Temple Emanuel on Greene 

Street, on Friday November 4th 2022, which will include a 

delicious oneg! 

PLEASE-DON’T FORGET TO VOTE 

Stay safe -Happy Thanksgiving to y’all, 

Bill Moran 
Brotherhood President 

Amx86@aol.com 

(917)886-3556 

The Ladies who Lunch 

The Ladies who Lunch will be going to Green Valley Grill on  

November 15, at 12p noon. We are limited to one table of 12.  

Please RSVP to Barbara Scheck at  

336-288-8630 or email beezart@aol.com. 

Upcoming Sisterhood Events 
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Aviv Project 
Brandon & Elizabeth Wall in honor 

of Keller Nash Wall 

Capital Improvement Fund 
The Stanley & Dorothy Frank Family 

Foundation 
The Bill & Hughlene Frank Fund of 

the Stanley & Dorothy Frank 
Family Foundation 

Cemetery Capital Improvement 
Fund 

Joyce & Hank Gutman, in memory 
of Paul Gross 

Chesed Fund 
Terri & Robert Goldberg, in 

memory of Howard Eisen 

Early Childhood Engagement 
Center 

Sharon Rothenberg, in honor of 
Paula Justice 

Cate & Bob Wineburg, in honor of 
Mitchel Sommers, for allowing 
Jack to sing and chant from the 
bima on Rosh Hashanah, and 
training him to become a Cantor   

General Operating Fund 
Allison & Michael Padulsky, in 

honor of Lorena Harriott, Laura 
Denhardt and Rabbi Koren for 
helping with Michael’s birthday 
celebration 

Stetson Clark 
The Stanley & Dorothy Frank Family 

Foundation 
The Bill & Hughlene Frank Fund of 

the Stanley & Dorothy Frank 
Family Foundation 

High Holiday Contributions 
Sue Klau, in memory of Stan Locke, 

Babs Schrager and Laura Michelle 
Cutler 

In honor of the High Holidays: Mike 
Bianco, Laurie & Rick Bober, 
Stacey Cunningham, Scott Furash, 
Marc Goldman, Patrick Mulvihill, 
Jayne Owen Parker, Loretta 
Jacobson & Robert Refinati, Corky 
& Freddie Waxman 

 

High Holiday Social Action Appeal 
(For the Greensboro Urban Ministry 

and the Temple Immigration 
Relief Fund) 

Irene & Irving Cohen, David & Jo 
Delman, Ashley & Mateo Eckstat, 
Tammie Geier, Barbara Barrett & 
Ned Gross, Harvey Katz & Cindy 
Block Katz, Gail & Gene LeBauer, 
Barry & Bonnie Mantel, Stephen & 
Marion Mostofsky, Andrea & Brian 
Petrarca, Ila Rosenthal & Jeff Katz, 
Barbara & Steve Scheck, Myra & 
Michael Smith, Patti & Ken Stiles, 
Bonni Wetzler 

High Holiday Social Action Appeal 
(For the Temple Immigration Relief 

Fund) 
Donna Allred, Sherry & Larry 

Camras, Marlene & Alan Goland, 
Pamela & Peter Hitchcock, Rascha 
& Robert Kriegsman, Elaine 
Marks, Leta & Nathan Pius, Gary & 
Jane Rosen Grandon, Nancy 
Swanson & Neil Marlo, Lon Tytell, 
Caryn & Carl Wright 

High Holiday Social Action Appeal 
(For the Greensboro Urban Ministry) 
Suzanne Wagner & Michael 

Altheimer, Steven & Margaret 
Armus, Clara Berry, Stephanie 
Bourland & Seth Cohen, Sylvia 
Curtis, Ellen & Gary Fischer, 
Bernice & Zev Harel, Jeanette 
Cone Kimmel, Michelle & Paul 
Kirkman, Emily & Rodney Kranz, 
Barbara & Sheldon Krueger, 
Nancy & Kelly Marks, Sherry 
Dickstein & Kurt Lauenstein, Kay 
& Mike Marshall, Diana & Robert 
McLeod, Bill Schy, Janie Silvers 

Kate S. & Charles Pearl Music Fund 
Donna Allred, in appreciation of 

Jerry Gedaly 

March of the Living Fund 
Linda Fleishman, in memory of 

David Marrus 

 
 
 

Pulpit Flower Fund 
John Marks, Kelly Marks, and 

Marianne Langer, in memory of 
their mother, Ellen Smith 

Rabbi Fisher's Discretionary Fund 
Donna Allred, in appreciation of 

Rabbi Libby 
Sam & Pat Neerman 

Rabbi Fred Guttman’s Endowment 
Fund for Temple Emanuel 

In honor of Rabbi Guttman’s 
Retirement: Jeanette Kimmel 
(ZEMER - Music Maker Sponsor) 

Rabbi Koren's Discretionary Fund 
Donna Allred, in appreciation of 

Rabbi Andy 
Debbie & Julian Benjamin, in 

memory of Howard Eisen 
Annette & Derek Davis, in honor of 

the High Holy Days 
Betsy Lerner, in appreciation of 

Rabbi Koren for the unveiling of 
her mother's headstone 

Larry Mars, to help rebuild Fort 
Myers Sukkah after Hurricane Ian 

Diana & Bob McLeod 
Jeff & Rosalind Reichle, in honor of 

Yom Kippur 
Amanda & Ken Rotenstreich, in 

honor of Alex & Mason Aronson’s 
wedding 

Bill Schy, in honor of the High Holy 
Days 

Bonni Wetzler, in honor of the High 
Holy Days 

Social Action Fund 
Susan and Scott Feldman, in 

memory of Mackenzie “Kenzy” 
Morris 

Temple Emanuel’s Jewish 
Festival 

Reynolds Orthodontics: Silver 
Sponsorship 

Contributions 

14 

We are grateful to the following for their generous donations to Temple Emanuel’s various funds. If you would 
like to make a contribution, in memory or in honor of someone, please refer to the back page of this bulletin. 



 

November Birthdays & Anniversaries 

14 Megan Koblitz 
15 Dayna Marcus 
17 Kyle Feinstein 

Donovan Block 
18 Alexis Romer 
21 Adin Friedland 
22 Jed Cooper 
25 Ariella Schwarz 
27 Adalyn Russell 
28 Koby Ellick 

Maddy Shelton 
29 Sophia Kaplan  

Adult Birthdays 

Anniversaries  

Children Birthdays  
1 Joseph Shelton 
2 Desmond Sheridan 

Pamela Mostofsky 
Robert Nudelman 

3 Betsy Gamburg 
4 Linda Sloan 

Vanessa Oldham 
Sara Lee Saperstein 

5 Fred Waxman 
Joan Milman 

6 Stacey Papier 
Karen Aluisio 

7 Ester Lieberman 
Jim Hawkins 
Brett Schulman 
Michael Rubin 

8 Barbara Van der Linden 
9 Erica Weissburg 
11 Sandy Cohen 

Melissa Feinstein 
Laurence Goldberg 
Sarah Neff 

12 Jodi Kolada 
13 Dori Jalazo 
15 Stella Wiesman 

Sig Tannenbaum 
16 Simon Solomon 

Pamela Hitchcock 
Ron Leitner 

17 Fern Kahn 
Scarlett Stine 

18 Susan Gottsegen 
Annemarie Marks 
Lori Heimann 

19 Judy Kriegsman 
Ellen Gefen-Caudill 
Stephanie Maisano 

20 Brad Semon 
Marina Yudina 

21 Rich Lerner 
22 Judy Wein 

Noreen Lewis 
23 Teresa Dugger 

Matt Levy 
Mark Katz 
Denise Peterson 

24 Laura Denhardt 
Michael Peterson 
Frank Aluisio 
Gary Grandon 
Mark Shapiro 

25 Andra LeBauer 
Sherry Camras 

27 Glenn Chrystal 
Monica Cumins 

28 Steve LeWinter 
29 Randy Eisenberg 

Mitchel Sommers 
Melody Glick 

30 Marlene Baruch  

1 Liam Lovelace 
David Kahn 
Shai Maaravi 
Evan Kniseley 

3 Isaac Schwarz 
4 Davidson Bryant 

Margaret Dator 
5 Eleanor McInnis 

Shiri Koren 
Maddy Meyerhoffer 

8 Lindsey Gunther 
13 David Khanatayev 

4 Caryn & Carl Wright 
Sarah & Jerry Sagerdahl 

7 Robyn Feinsod & Gregg 
Adler 

Gregg and Cassie 
Silverman 

11 Melissa & Danny 
Forman 

13 Emily & Tony Giudice 
14 Caryn & Jim Herman 
16 Katherine & Simon 

Taylor 
17 Kay & Mike Marshall 

18 Laura & Brett Schulman 
22 Cathy & Mark Katz 

Missy Flora & Mack Sperling 
23 Amy & Todd Gers 

Beth & Michael Scher 
24 Rhonda & David Draper 
25 Simone & Joel Liebling 
26 Joan & Brad Cone 
27 Pamela & Jason Mostofsky 

Wendy & Steve Lewensohn 
28 Bonnie & Bob Miller 
30 Leah & Charlie Wilkins 

Laura Kaufman & Wayne 
Moore 

Heidi Verhaal & David Levine are pleased to announce that their son Benjamin will be 
called to the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah during Shabbat Morning Services on Saturday, 
November 5, at 10:30am. While only invited guests of the family can attend the service in 
person, it will also be livestreamed on the Temple Facebook page.  

Benjamin is currently a 7th grader at Kiser Middle School. He is the brother of Noah and 
the grandson of Barbara and Gerald Levine and Marsha and Jeff Verhaal. Benjamin enjoys 
piano, tennis and chess and is excited to become a bar mitzvah! 

Debra & Steve LeWinter cordially invite the congregation to join them for Shabbat morning 
services on Saturday, November  19, at 10:30 am, when their child, Sage (they/them), will 
be called to the Torah as a B-Mitzvah. For those who prefer to attend virtually, the service 
will also be livestreamed on the Temple Facebook page. 

Sage (they/them) is a rising 7th grade student at New Garden Friends School. They are the 
sibling of Aviva and the grandchild of Stefanie Seltzer, Yvette LeWinter, and Bob Vidman. 
Sage enjoys playing Magic the Gathering, Dungeons & Dragons, Performing, doing 
robotics at 6 Points SciTech, Dancing, and running a window washing/car detailing 
business. 

B’nai Mitzvahs 
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To be read at Shabbat Services on 
Friday, November 11, at 6:30 p.m. 

& Saturday, November 12,  
at the end of Chevra Torah 

 

Julius Kaplan 
Macario Andres 

Nancy Smith 
Leroy Kaplan 

Cheryle “Cheri” Simon 
Maurice Kamenetz 

Rose Glick 
*Aaron “Ike” Stern 

Aaron Moses Rosenthal 
Frances Schwartz 
Joseph Boyette 
Larry Padulsky 

Lillian Silverstein 
*Howard Wainer 

Marvin Ward 
*Roy Bargebuhr 

*Mark W. Lancberg 
*Christian Wayser 

*Ellen Rancer 
Ilene Beron 

Avraham Grun 
Irene Ribakove 

Irving Lasky 

Please note that all Shabbat Services 
and Chevra Torah will be held online 

and in-person this month, unless 
otherwise noted. Yahrzeits are read 

during Friday night Shabbat Services 
and on the following Saturday 

morning at the end of Chevra Torah 
(at approximately 10:15 a.m.) 

To be read at Shabbat Services on 
Friday, November 18, at 6:30 p.m. 

& Saturday, November 19,  
at the end of Chevra Torah 

 

 *Betty Ann Myers 
Judith Lalloway 

Abraham Chabrow 
Caroline Brown 
*Ceasar Cone, II 
*Karl Nudelman 
Maxine Pulitzer 

*Ava Greenberg 
*Jake Socol 
Ruth Steiner 
Anna Goss 

*Ellen Romberg 
Joanne Davis 
Melvin Kalish 

*Donald Gross 
*Morris Baruch 
*William Pines 

Herbert Schiftan 
Abe Ashkinazy 

Ann Guttenberg Sheridan 
Betsy West 

Dora Freedman 
*William Fleishman 

Yahrzeits  

To be read at Shabbat Services  
on Friday, November 4, at 6:30 p.m. 

& Saturday, November 5  
at the end of Chevra Torah 

 

Dorothy Krites 
Sheila Herman 
*Irving Pinsker 

James Clark 
John Korzun 

Barbara Zimmerman 
Clester Robinson 

*Arthur Lee Myers, Sr. 
Bill Dougherty 
Edward Meyer 
*Keven Ferrara 
Stephen Lustig 

*B. Paul Goodman 
Marilyn Sussman 

Hyman Lesser 
*Jeff Kuller 

*Merrill Kuller 
Moe Scher 
Ben Katz 

Bing Summerell 
Celia Sklut 

*Norman Sondak 
William Hayden 

* A yahrzeit plaque for these 
loved ones will be lit in the 
Memorial Room during the 

month of November. 

To be read at Shabbat Services on 
Friday, November 25, at 6:30 p.m. 
& Saturday, November 26, at the 

end of Chevra Torah 
 

Florence Van Der Linden 
Jariel Dainow 
Steven Lanse 

Ellis Berlin 
*Ethel Sookne 
Robert Farley 

Sidney LeBauer, Sr 
*Bertha Friedman 
*Kyle Henry Harris 
*Norman Schwartz 
*Robin Kriegsman 

*Yoav Zafrir 
Irving Camras 

Marshall Solomon 
Robert Aronson 

Ronald Kane 
*Rudi Baer 

Evelyn Rosenbaum 
*Lyn Schoenhoff 

Beatrice Greenbaum 
James Burke 

*Jeffrey Schwarz 
Violet Malevan 
*Joyce Wainer 

Naomi Benjamin 
Samuel Levy 

16 



 

Shabbat & Holiday Service Schedule 
Friday, November 4 
6:30 p.m. - Shabbat Service 
(In-person & Livestream) 

Saturday, November 5 
9:00 a.m. - Chevra Torah 
(In-Person & on Zoom) 
10:30 a.m. - Shabbat Service &  
Bar Mitzvah of Ben Levine  
(Livestream only) 

Friday, November 11 
6:30 p.m. - Shabbat Service 
(In-Person & Livestream) 

Saturday, November 12 
9:00 a.m. - Chevra Torah 
(In-Person & on Zoom) 
10:30 a.m. - Shabbat Service 
(In-Person only) 

Friday, November 18 
5:00 p.m. Shabbat B’yachad  
with dinner (In-Person only) 
6:30 p.m. - Shabbat Service 
(In-Person & Livestream) 
 
 

Saturday, November 19 
9:00 a.m. - Chevra Torah 
(In-Person & on Zoom) 
10:30 a.m. - Shabbat Service &  
B Mitzvah of Sage LeWinter 
(In-Person & Livestream) 

Friday, November 25 
6:30 p.m. - Shabbat Service 
(In-Person & Livestream) 

Saturday, November 26 
9:00 a.m. - Chevra Torah 
(In-Person & on Zoom) 

* Of blessed memory 

Past Presidents  

Board of Trustees  
Paul Benson ...........................President 
Andrew Brod ...............President-Elect 
Erika Levitan ..............V.P. of Programs 
Tammie Geier............V.P. of Education 
David Delman……..V.P. of Operations 
Gary Wolf ...............................Treasurer 
Afrique Kilimanjaro ...............Secretary 
Amy Epstein...................Past President 
Jerry Plovsky….Membership Co-Chair 
Brian Goldberg...............Finance Chair 
Jessie Schlosberg..............ECEC Chair 
Barb Boyette...............Education Chair 
Bill Moran........Brotherhood President 

Kim Freedman 
Terri Flam Goldberg 
Hank Gutman  
Harvey Katz 
Eve Knapp 
Emily Kranz 
David Levine 
Kelly Marks 
Anne Parsons 
Marcia Renne 
Joshua Ritter 

Special Thanks to our Office volunteers... 
Thank you for always being willing to help! 

Paul Benson, Benjie Cone, Bernice and Zev Harel, Fern and Sandy Kahn, 
 David Weiner, Steve Scheck, Lon Tytell 

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact the office! 

*Emanuel Sternberger 1907-24 

*Sidney Stern, Sr. 1924-46 

*Milton Zauber 1946-48 

*Herbert Falk, Sr. 1948-50 

*George Blankstein 1950-52 

*Sidney Stern, Jr. 1952-54 

*Herbert Falk, Sr. 1954-56 

*Sidney LeBauer 1956-58 

*Martin Bernstein 1958-60 

*Milton Weinstein 1960 

*Harold Needle 1960-62 

*Stanley Frank 1962-64 

*Lawrence Cohen 1964-66 

*Marshall Solomon 1966-68 

Henry Isaacson 1968-70 

*Raymond Tannenbaum 1970-72 

*Herman Cone, Jr. 1972-74 

*David Zauber 1974-76 

*Arthur Bluethenthal 1976-78 

*Richard Forman 1978-80 

*Leonard Guyes 1980-82 

Arthur Sohn 1982-84 

*Benjamin Marks, Jr. 1984-86 

Richard Levy 1986-88 

Michael Marshall 1988-90 

Thomas Cone 1990-92 

*Edward Benson 1992-94 

Miriam Pines 1994-96 

Jerrold Pinsker 1996-98 

Neil Belenky 1998-2000 

Barry Frank 2000-02 

Sherry Dickstein 2002-04 

Marc Isaacson 2004-06 

Andrew Brod 2006-08 

David Delman 2008-10 

Ron Milstein 2010-12 

Gail Bernstein 2012-14 

Diane Goldstein 2014-16 

Paul Mengert 2016- 18 

Amy Thompson 2018-20 

Amy Epstein 2020-22 

Welcome to all of Our New 
Members! 

Nicole and Jeffrey Brown 
Marianne Marks Langer 

Debi and Alan Rowe 
Melissa Travis 

Teagan Gilliam 
Kelly Green and Paul Harmelin 
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Mission Statement  
Temple Emanuel strives to be a place of Keruv, of closeness to God and Jewish culture. Temple Emanuel’s mission is to 
bring its congregants closer to: Tikkun Olam – The commitment to repair God’s world through the pursuit of justice; Tikkun 
Nefesh – Personal and spiritual growth as a Jew and as a human being; Talmud Torah – Life-long study of Torah and of 
Jewish history and tradition; Am Yisrael – The Jewish people, in Greensboro, the United States, Israel, and worldwide; Eretz 
Yisrael – The land, people, and the state of Israel; Mishpacha –A sense of extended family through a warm and supportive 
atmosphere and Reform Judaism – Its principles and values.  
 

Diversity and Inclusivity Statement  
Temple Emanuel is committed to inclusivity: Hachnasat Orchim (Hospitality) means welcoming people of different cultural 
backgrounds, races, nationalities, sexual orientations, genders, gender identities, gender expressions, physical and mental 
abilities, and ages. We recognize Jewish identity from both matrilineal and patrilineal descent. Our Rabbis are open to 
officiating at Jewish ceremonies for interfaith marriages. Appreciating the critical role played by non-Jewish parents in the 
upbringing of Jewish children, we encourage full participation in congregational and religious life by interfaith families. 

Donation Opportunities 
I would like to donate $ __________in memory/honor (circle one) of ______________________________ 
To: _____________________________ Address: _________________________________________________  
From:                                                                Address:  ________________________________________________ _ 

     Archives Fund 

     Brad Starr Memorial Campership 

     Capital Improvements 

     Celia, Leo & Sarah Jill Goldfarb 

     (Pre-School) 

     Cemetery Perpetual Care 

     Cemetery Capital Improvement 

     Chesed (Caring Community) 

     Early Childhood Engagement Center 

     Friendship Circle 

     General Fund 

     Kate S. & Charles Pearl (Music)  

     John & Vickie Kilimanjaro  

Library Endow. 
     Richard & Jane Levy Library  

Endowment 
     March of the Living Scholarship 

     Michael Winepol Israel Endowment 

     Mitzvah Day 

     Oneg Shabbat 

     Past Presidents’ Endowment 

     Prayerbook: High Holy Day/Shabbat 

     Pulpit Flowers 

     Rabbi Guttman’s Discretionary Fund 

     Rabbi Fred Guttman T.E. Endowment 

     Rabbi Koren’s Discretionary Fund 

     Rabbi Fisher’s Discretionary Fund 

     Religious School 

     Robyn Weissburg Jewish 

     Education Endowment 

     Rosh Hodesh: It’s A Girl Thing! 

     Security 

     Social Action 

     The Temple (Greene Street) 
 
Additional donation opportunities: 

     Tree of Life Engraved Leaf ($125) 

     Memorial Plaque ($300) 

Rabbis 
Andy Koren, Senior Rabbi 
Libby Fisher, Rabbi & Director of Education 
Fred Guttman, Rabbi Emeritus 

Staff 
Laura Denhardt, Executive Director 
Cassie Silverman, Director of 
Early Childhood Engagement 
Brenda Henley, Director of 
Congregational Services 
Natasha Kobeleva, Controller 
Shira Snyder, Program Coordinator 
Brooklyn Flatt, Religious School Secretary 
Mallory Ward, Administrative Assistant 
Dmitriy Myasnikov, Facility Manager 
Lorena Harriott, Facilities 

Temple Emanuel 
1129 Jefferson Road 
Greensboro, NC 27410 
(336) 292-7899 
www.tegreensboro.org 
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